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Comments: Please keep Alaska wild by prohibiting and phasing out  special use permits for cabins. The Alaska

National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) to preserve and protect nationally significant public land in

Alaska for present and future generations. I encourage phasing out and prohibiting future cabins on federal land

and wilderness. 

 

Alaska has been aptly named the GREAT FRONTIER. It is a beautiful state that visitors and residents can get

lost in it's natural beauty. Visitors can go on miles and breathe in the landscape without having another human

soul in sight. Just nature... 

 

When humans start to build something, a city, a cabin, they just never seem to want to stop. There were cabins

that were provided for a limited amount of time, and now there is to be more cabins. So, humans can enjoy

wilderness? That can already be done through Alaskan tours, hotels, etc.  Let's leave the Great Frontier as it is...

untouched so that future generations can revel in it's beauty and still be able to call it the Great Frontier. 

 

 


